
 

 
 

Dear Friends of HECH, 
 

I hope this letter finds you well. As a valued supporter of HECH and our community, I am reaching out to share an 

exciting opportunity to make a tangible difference in the lives of families in need. On July 16th, we will be hosting our 

annual Love Walk for Housing to support HECH’s affordable housing and childcare initiatives.  
   

The need for affordable housing and childcare has never been more critical. Many families in our community are 

struggling to make ends meet, facing the harsh reality of housing instability and the daunting challenge of finding reliable, 

affordable childcare. These issues not only affect the well-being of families but also have far-reaching implications for the 

overall health and prosperity of our community. 
 

Your generous contribution will help provide: 
 

1. Affordable Housing: Your donation will support families facing financial crisis and potential homelessness, 

ensuring that families have a stable place to call home. Whether it's a single parent struggling to make rent or an 

essential worker struggling to find housing, your support will provide hope and stability for those in need. 
 

2. Childcare Services: Your contribution will also go toward expanding access to quality affordable childcare 

services for working families. Affordable and reliable childcare is essential for parents to maintain employment 

and provide for their families. Your support will create more childcare spaces and offer financial assistance to 

families who need it most. 
 

I invite you to join us on July 16th to walk with us and help build stronger communities through affordable housing and 

childcare. Your presence at the event will not only demonstrate your commitment to our cause but also inspire others to 

join the movement for change. 
 

If you are unable to attend the event, please consider making a donation to support our cause. Your generosity will be 

greatly appreciated and will make a meaningful impact on the lives of those in need. Thank you for your continued 

support and dedication to building stronger, more resilient communities. Together, we can change lives – one child, one 

family, one home at a time. 
 

Warm regards, 

Kimberly Bourgea,  

Executive Director 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Love Walk for Housing Donation Form 

______I am unable to walk but would like to make a contribution of $   
 

NAME             

ADDRESS            

ADDRESS            

EMAIL             


